
 

 

PO Box 4936  --  Marietta GA  30061 -- Hotline:  770-662-4320 

 
Hello Vette Valentines! 

 

As you may know, the Classic Glass Biltmore Trip is swiftly 

approaching. Just wanted to remind all you 'cupids' that you need to 
make your hotel reservation for the Biltmore Trip by THIS Friday 

February 4, 2011 to secure the reduced hotel room rate.  

  

It's the Fairfield Inn and Suites in Asheville, NC ---PH 828.665.4954 
and mention code: CGCS for the discounted room rate. 

  

I hope you plan to join us. Classic Glass has been doing Valentines 

Day trips for many years now and I've heard they are a TON of fun! 
  

It's a great time to get away, take a cruise in our amazing cars 

and relax and enjoy each others company. We have a lot of fun things 

planned and hope you'll come!!! 

  
As a reminder we will be meeting at Sidelines on Sat Feb 12th at 

730am to make our Cruise to the Biltmore Estate. Once we get there, I 

will be collecting cash for the Biltmore tickets. These were also 

discounted for us...at Only $27 per person for a 2 day pass!  Then 
dinner that night in beautiful Asheville and then back to the hotel for 

the Annual Classic Glass Valentines Day Newlywed Game. Don't forget 

you are welcome to bring drinks and snacks to the get together. 

  
This trip is going to be so much fun and we worked hard to keep the 

cost down for everyone. And if you haven't been to the Biltmore 

Estate, you are in for an amazing experience! 

So, Please join us!!! Go register online today!  
Also, singles welcomed!!!  

  

Thanks! 

Cindy 
 
 
 
 


